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LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 

 

Notice of Conclusion of Audit for Year 2016/17 

 

The Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015, regulation 16 

Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014, section 25 

 

 
In accordance with Regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015 
notice is given that the audit of the London Borough of Harrow’s accounts for the year 
ended 31

st
 March 2017 has been completed. 

 
Any interested local government elector may request a copy of the statements by writing to 
the Technical Accounting Manager, LB of Harrow, 3

rd
 floor (west wing), Civic Centre, 

Station Road, Harrow, Middlesex, HA1 2ZA (telephone 020 8424 1335), or by viewing them 
on the Harrow website 
http://www.harrow.gov.uk/download/downloads/id/10431/statement_of_account_2016_17V  
 
Alternatively, copies of the accounts may be inspected by appointment, at the above 
address between 10.00am and 4.00pm Monday – Friday. This right is conferred on local 
government electors by section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014. 
 
19th October 2017 
 
Dawn Calvert  CPFA 
Director of Finance     
London Borough of Harrow  
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